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Questions taken on notice and further information agreed to be 
supplied at the hearings 

Portfolio: Crime Prevention 

Witness: Ms Corri McKenzie 

Committee member: Mr Richard Riordan 

Page/s of transcript: 5 

Relevant text: 

Mr RIORDAN: Could you please provide a list of the name and amount received by local 
government for community safety that has been allocated in the last two years? Can you 
take it on notice? 

Answer: 

Since 2017-18, 143 grants to a total value of $8.786 million have been provided to 51 
Victorian councils through the Community Crime Prevention Program (CCPP). 

A breakdown of CCPP funding allocated to Victorian councils since 2017-18 is available on 
https://www.crimeprevention.vic.gov.au/in-your-community/find-projects-weve-funded. 
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